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Deputy Duncan Smith        24th July 2024 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
RE: To ask the Minister for Health if funding will be approved for the recruitment of an additional WTE advanced nurse 
practitioner in paediatric diabetes and an additional WTE advanced nurse practitioner in gestational diabetes for 
Letterkenny University Hospital. 

 
Dear Deputy, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.   
 

There is no application for additional ANPs in these areas from LUH Women & Children Service or 

plan in the near future. 

 

LUH had submitted a Business Case previously for 1 x WTE CNS in Paediatric Diabetes but this was 

unsuccessful but is greatly needed to support the service. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
______________________ 
Seán Murphy 
General Manager 
Letterkenny General Hospital 
 


